School Administrators of South Dakota (SASD) is hosting Al 2.0 trainings in September.

These trainings will be much more of application, and maybe even some of "What's Next” and is
open to administrators, teachers, and of course school board members.

The trainings, which will be $100 per registrant, will run from 9:30 a.m. to about 3:00 p.m. with a
lunch break and will be held on:

o Tuesday, September 17 — at Western Dakota Technical College in Rapid City
e Tuesday, September 24 — Holgate Middle School Theater in Aberdeen
e Thursday, September 26 —in Harrisburg.

Link to the proposed agenda can be found by clicking here and the registration link is here:
https://compensation.sasd.org/memberlogin.aspx.

School board members will need to contact an administrator to register for a training.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RrtV33LORc0f_lzXncCeucUqMwOtamd0nDJLBTkQzzI/edit
https://compensation.sasd.org/memberlogin.aspx

